
From: steve zhong >  
Sent: Saturday, March 30, 2024 8:43 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: RE: SRPBS.24.042 CITY FILE OPA-23-0009 AND D02-20009 
 
 
37 WOLFSON CRES. RICHMOND HILL 
 
HI, 
 
I strongly object to revise for the approved plan, just waste everybody's  time, and not 
respect for the neighborhood. 
 
Best Regards, 
  
Steven Zhong & family. 
 


